"Once COVID-19 hit, the nonprofit sector had to dramatically shift from working in the office to working remotely, like many
other sectors. The nonprofit sector also had frontline and essential workers to consider, creating an equity issue throughout
organizations.

Nonprofit employees are now being asked to slowly come back into the office. But how can nonprofit organizations keep their
workers safe, especially amidst the continuation of the pandemic?

New York Nonprofit Media spoke with Michael West, Senior Attorney for the New York Council of Nonprofits and Michelle
Jackson, Executive Director of Human Services Council about the return to work, following CDC guidelines and keeping up
worker morale by creating online community events."

Read more
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